

TERM 3-2019

#### www.rainbowpreschool.com.au

Weeks: 7 4 8

Remember to check our Website for latest photos and events happening at preschool

## Early Childhood Educators Day—Wednesday 4th September

Early Childhood Educators Day recognises and celebrates the work of Australia's educators in early learning centres, long day care, kindergarten/preschool services, family day care, occasional care and Outside School Hours Care (OSHC), for their wonderful contribution to the wellbeing and healthy development of the young children in their care.

Parents/guardians and their children are invited to say thank you to their Early Childhood Educators in a range of different ways. It may be as simple as saying "THANK YOU", drawing or painting a picture or giving a thank you card. Let's show them how much we appreciate them.

#### **School Enrolment 2020**

If your child is starting Kindergarten in 2020, please see your zoned school for all enrolment information and forms.

## Father's Day

We hope all Dads, Pops, Grandads, Uncles and Carers had a lovely Father's Day on Sunday. Thank you to those who were able to attend our Cuppa and Campfire morning and all families that took part in the Father's Day shopping last week. There are some great photo's of our breakfast on our website.

#### Term 3 fees overdue

Invoices will be sent out via email and put in children's files.

Fees are now overdue—please pay immediately.

If you have set up a Centrelink payment or payment plan with the office these will continue until all fees are fully paid.

Direct credit details:

BSB: 012 551

Acct: 2098 69276

**REF: Child's Name** 

### **Welcome to Rainbow Preschool**

We would like to welcome Leesa Roberts to Rainbow Preschool as our Office Manager. Leesa comes to us with a wealth of experience working in and around educational settings at Alma, Morgan Street and School of the Air. She is looking forward to working with you and your children and getting to know our families. Feel free to pop into the office to say hello.



Scholastic Book Club Issue 6 Due back 10th September

# **Birthdays**

Happy Birthday to the following children who will be celebrating a birthday during weeks 7 & 8;

☆ M

Mason

7th September

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\bowtie}$ 

Zildjian

12th September

### **Spare Clothes**

Please ensure you pack a full set of spare clothes in your child's bag everyday. This should include **socks** and a **jumper** for wet and cold weather. Please also ensure that all your child's belongings are labelled.

Term 3 ends Friday 27th September - Term 4 starts Monday 14th October



#### Ursula Mitchell- Educator Red & Yellow Rooms

I moved to Broken Hill in 1999 from Penrith. I started my family and I am now a mother to four beautiful children. I have been a part of the Rainbow Team for seven years. It was always a passion of mine to work with young children. I am currently furthering my studies this year as I have enrolled in Education Support. Working with the community and our next generation is very rewarding. I look forward to being part of Rainbow for many years to come.



### Kathryn Lyle-Room Leader Red Room

This is my third year at Rainbow Preschool, and I feel blessed to be a part of the amazing team of educators here. I completed by Bachelor of Teaching through Macquarie University and am currently working in the Red Room as an Early Childhood Teacher. Seeing the children develop their ideas and understandings through their play and taking the learning journey with them, makes my work rewarding and enjoyable.



# Language & Literacy Family Workshop

We would like to invite all of our families to join us for our first Language & Literacy Family session for 2019.

Where: Rainbow Preschool When: Wednesday 18th September Time: 9.00am to 10.00am

This morning is designed to enhance children's literacy knowledge. It also provides educators with the opportunity to share their knowledge and understanding about planning and programming literacy experiences for children in everyday learning environments with families.

These sessions are a lot of fun and every family that has attended in previous years provided lots of positive feedback on the session and on how different activities and experiences were transferred into the home environment. An invitation to attend will be placed in your child's file. Hope to see you there.





# ORDERS ARE DUE Friday 13/9/2019

Join our Pictureproduct Fundraiser now!!!

Please see your child's file for details.

Contact the office for any further information

